
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Nativity Filming 
 

Work is well underway with filming the Nativity to allow as many families to be able 
to watch the children perform as possible. Our resident editing elf is working really 
hard to put hours of spectacular singing and dancing footage together. So prepare 

your Nativity snacks, alert the extended family, and get ready to join us on the 
proverbial red carpet for the PREMIER OF THE YEAR….. 

 

 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

Darla and Henry in 
Foundation Stage; 
Matilda in Year 1;  
Finnley in Year 2; 

Kip in Year 3; 
Peaches, Florence, 
Isabella, Indiana, 

Daisy, George, Ava, 
Kianna, Kamari, 
Charlie, Dennis, 
Drew, Isabelle, 

Logan, and Leyton in 
Year 4;  

 

 

 
Where is the place that you would most like to sit and why? 

Winning Answer by Olivia in Year 6 
I would like to be sat in a limo and it would take me to a mansion 

and have the time of my life. 

 

3rd Dec 2021 
 
 

The stuff that interests youth culture is important    Virgil Abloh 

Winning Answer by Trei in Year 2 
I would like to sit on my bed to do my thinking and watch my 

tablet and go downstairs and tell mum that I like to sit in different 
places. 
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Winning Answer by Clara in Foundation Stage 
I would like to sit on a throne at Winter Wonderland because I like 

ice and I can be a princess. 
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Year 2 Visit to Rowhedge Food Bank 
 

As part of their Agents of Change project this half term, Year 2 have been interviewing people who make a 
difference.  They have interviewed Mrs Malcolm, Mrs Harris who is a fire fighter, and today Mrs Peel at the 
foodbank.  They were able to walk to Rowhedge foodbank where they were met by some of the foodbank 

team. They got to see what the foodbank looks like when it is set up, and they asked lots of great questions to 
find out more about it and why the team choose to volunteer. 

 

   
      

   

 
 

 

Food Bank 
 

If extra food this month would be beneficial to your 
family, please complete the form sent home via ping to 

let us know. There are no eligibility requirements 
beyond whether it would help. All parcels are 

delivered ready for collection from school, or can be 
delivered to your home if you cannot collect. 

 
Normally, this time of year, we would be asking for 

donations for the food bank from those who can. It has 
not been long since we received such generous 

donations for harvest, so instead of asking again so 
close to Christmas, we will run a donation drive in the 
New Year (when the food bank generally receives less 

than they do at Christmas).  
 

Thank you to everyone for your support. The amazing 
Rowhedge Food Bank depends on you… Whether you 
donate, or communicate that you need help; it relies 

on the honesty and care of which this community has 
an abundance. 

 

   

St Nicholas on the River 
 

On Saturday 11th December, Friends of St 
Lawrence and The Mariner’s Chapel will be hosting 

a special event on the Quayside at 3:30pm. 
 

St Nicholas (and a Town Crier) will be coming up 
the river on a barge, with children singing carols. 

Everyone will then be invited to walk up to the 
church and enjoy a hot chocolate. Be sure to go 

along if you want to see St Nick on a boat and sing 
some carols! 

   

 
 

  
 

 


